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Bulletin #02-25 
January 7, 2025 

 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 VINCENT THOMAS BRIDGE 
SAN PEDRO/TERMINAL ISLAND 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2025 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2025 

Construction scheduled for Wednesday, January 8, 2025, and Thursday, January 9, 2025, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

DAYTIME WORK ZONE   

During construction on Wednesday, January 8th, the closure will take place for the 
westbound VTB #2 lane from Ferry St. to Harbor Blvd. exit, beginning as early as 9:00 
a.m. and will reopen by 2:00 p.m. 

During construction on Thursday, January 9th, the closure will take place for the 
eastbound VTB #2 lane from Harbor Blvd to Ferry St. and the eastbound VTB/SR47 on-
ramp from Harbor Blvd., beginning as early as 9:00 a.m. and will reopen by 2:00 p.m. 

As a reminder please do not drive around road closed signs, road closed by a cone line, 
a flagman directing traffic, or any other traffic control devices.   

Please use caution in the area and “Slow for the Cone Zone.”   

Construction schedules are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen 
circumstances. 
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